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Notification of Additional INSET Day – Friday 28th November 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that the Trustees of Nova Education Trust have granted all schools within the Trust 

an additional INSET Day during this academic year. This day has been allocated to allow staff to complete 

compulsory safeguarding training. 

 

  

As a result, Toot Hill School will be closed to all students on Friday 28th November. We understand that 

changes to the school calendar can cause inconvenience, and we apologise for the short notice in adding 

this date. However, this training is essential to ensure our staff are fully equipped to continue providing a safe 

and high-quality learning environment for all students. 

 

  

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr C Eardley  

Head Teacher 

 


